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5/12/21 
 
 
 
Dear Pam, 
 
I serve as the Chair of the Nevada County Adult and Family Services 
Commission (AFSC).  Yesterday at our meeting, commissioner Lindy 
Beatie requested to be the AFSC member to serve on the AAA4 Advisory 
Council.  Our Commission has two vacancies on the AAA4 Advisory 
Council to fill and we appointed Lindy Beatie to fill one of the vacant 
council positions.  We look forward to having her serve as a liaison 
between the AAA4 Advisory Council and the Nevada County AFSC to 
keep us informed on the needs of aging adults in our county and of  
regional opportunities available to them.  Please don’t hesitate to reach 
out should you need anything further from the AFSC to support our 
appointment of Lindy to the AAA4 Advisory Council. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Dena Malakian 
Associate Director, Bright Futures for Youth 
Chair, Nevada County Adult and Family Services Commission 
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